
Spring 1 week 1 - 5th January 2024 

What have we been learning? 
 

Even though we have only had two days in school this week, we have been very busy!... 
 

 We have been enjoying exploring our new areas inside the classroom which are linked to our “Frozen” 
theme for this half-term. We have especially liked dressing up inside our role play “Frozen Castle” and 
playing with Elsa, Anna and Olaf in the “Frozen” Duplo set.  

 

 In our Phonics sessions, we have been recapping all of the graphemes and tricky words which we 
learned during our first term in Reception Class, ready to begin learning some new digraphs next week.  

 

 We have thinking about the 7ness of 7 in our maths sessions. We have looked at different groups of 7 
objects & also the different ways that 7 can be represented.  

 

Homework 
Literacy 
        - Reading books - Please write us a comment every week to let us know how your child manages with  
                                     their reading books at home. We really do value your comments.  
 
        - Sight words - a new set of “tricky words” will be sent home next week. 
 
Maths  
         I Spy number 7 - can your child find & draw a circle around all the different ways of representing  
                                      number 7?  

Thank you! 
 

A HUGE thank you again for all the good wishes, cards and presents, especially the wonderful hampers,  
which we received from the children before the holidays. This job is very rewarding, but your kind words  

and gifts are much appreciated by both of us.  
 

We hope that you all had a peaceful and restful Christmas.  


